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GS/km 10 March 2022

Candidacy ILO Director-General

Dear Gilbert,
Greetings.

Further to our phone conversation | wish to convey to you that the General Council has decided to
support your candidacy for the ILO Director General. In this regard | have informed the members of
the Workers’ Group of the ILO and asked that those titular members or their substitutes who have a
vote exercise such in your favour.

| thank you for the many consultations you have had with all of us and your commitments to the
constitution and the mandate of the ILO inclusive of its Declarations, it's body of standards and the
supervisory system. We have no doubt you are committed to tripartism and have understood your
commitment to equality and social justice as well.

We wish you every success for the elections and hope to work with you to strengthen the ILO on all
these fronts.

Kind regards.

Yours sincerely,

General Secretary
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